Maline, Denise

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Good morning,

Maline, Denise

Tuesday, September 01, 2020 10:33 AM

'hattiehiatt@yahoo.com’; ‘Cathy Brown'; jchormel@gmail.com’; 'jJdmay@angstman.com'
Skinner, Corey

Pre-hearing Conference for Application number 47-17719 in the name of 4799A River Road
LLC

The Department has scheduled a pre-hearing conference for the above referenced contested matter. The
conference will be held via telephone only, beginning at 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, September 23, 2020. The
official Conference Notice will be sent out by the end of this week, and will contain the necessary call-in

information.

Please feel free to contact our office if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Denise Maline, IDWR

Denise Maline

Administrative Assistant I

Idaho Dept of Water Resources, Southern Region
650 Addison Ave W, Ste 500

Twin Falls, ID 83301

(208) 293-9908

denise. maline@idwr.idaho.gov




